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From: Melissa S. Brown

To: Pauley. Daniel

Cc: Snow, Renee; Brown, Don; Carter, Sally; Jason.James@ilag.gov; deborah.williams@cwlIp.com; Trejahn Hunter
Subject: [External] PCB R 22-17, Amendments to 35 Ill. Adm. Code Parts 203, 204, 232

Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 12:21:10 PM

Good afternoon Hearing Officer Pauley,

We wanted to bring to the Board’s attention that the 1-year deadline for the Board to take
action on this rulemaking is approaching. The proposed amendments were published for First
Notice in the Illinois Register on May 3, 2024. Under 5 ILCS 100/5-40(e), no rule or modification
of any rule may be adopted, or filed with the Secretary of State, more than 1 year after the date
the first notice period for the rulemaking commenced.

As a procedural matter, proponent would like to ensure that the Board is aware of the

statutory deadline at issue.

Thank you,
Melissa Brown

Melissa S. Brown

Licensed in Illinois
Melissa.Brown@heplerbroom.com

Phone: 217-993-6077 Fax: 217-528-3964
4340 Acer Grove Drive, Springfield, IL 62711
www.HeplerBroom.com | Bio | vCard

NOTICES: This message, including attachments, is confidential and may contain information protected by the attorney-client
privilege or work product doctrine. If you are not the addressee, any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents
of this message are prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please destroy it and notify me immediately. In
compliance with the IRS, any tax advice contained in this message is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used,
for the purpose of (1) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (2) promoting, marketing, or recommending to
others any tax-related matter(s) addressed here. Email communication is not a secure method of communication. Please
contact me immediately if you want future communications to be sent via a different medium.
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